From: Lin Kamer-Walker

To: PCD
Subject: Comment re Proposed 3-Story Hotel in Winslow
Date: Friday, February 22, 2019 3:56:44 PM

To: City of Bainbridge Island

Public Comment for proposed 3-Story Hotel in Winslow by Madison Avenue
Development, Inc.

Some questions: Will we have ongoing water resources from our aquifers
to accommodate this large of a venture? How will increased sewer needs
be met, and who will pay for any necessary upgrades. How will increased
traffic, parking needs and noise impact existing residents' quality of

life? What development impact fees will the developer pay?

Thank you for your attention to these concerns. As of today, | am not in
favor of this 75-room proposed project.
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